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lles, Nicholas (LGHCCRA - Planning - Planning)

From: lles, Nicholas (CCRA - Planning)
Sent: 26 January 2023 08:16

To:

Subject: RE: CAS-CAS-01679-T9V3K5

Thank you for your e-mail of 25 January. | can confirm the Inspectors Report was received in
Decisions branch, Planning Directorate on 13 December 2022. No decision has been issued and
the indicative target for issuing the decision is 7 March. You and the other interested parties will
receive a copy of the decision when it issues.

Yours sincerely

Nick lles

Cangen Benderfyniadau - Decisions Branch Y Gyfarwyddiaeth Gynllunio - Planning Directorate
Llywodraeth Cymru - Welsh Government Parc Cathays - Cathays Park Caerdydd - Cardiff
CF10 3NQ
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Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir
yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.

We welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh. Any correspondence received in Welsh will be
answered in Welsh and corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.

Ori inal Message-----
Sent anuary
To: lles, Nicholas (CCRA - Plannlng)_

Subject: CAS-CAS-01679-T9V3K5

Dear Mr lles

I recently contacted the WG planning service to request an update on progress of the above case
which is now showing as closed to the inspector .

Could you advise if a decision has now been made or when it is likely to be made and if | and
other interested parties will be informed of the outcome. We are hoping to encourage the
developer to implement the recommendations made by Ceredigion Ecology Services in time for
the next breeding season so as to avoid any further degradation of the sites importance to local
wildlife .

Thank you in anticipation






